
The FM USBC Annual Meeting and Banquet is 
set for May 22nd at the Avalon Events Center. The 
Annual Meeting will begin at 6:00pm with the 
Dinner and Awards Banquet beginning at 7:30pm.  
There will be an option to attend the Annual 
Meeting only that will not require a banquet ticket.

Contact us with comments, suggestions or requests for further information: fmusbc@gmail.com
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SAVE THE DATE!

Jacob Herzog shot two 300 games 
recently.  The photo above shows 
his personal first certified perfect 
game on March 4th at Sunset Lanes. 
Just under two weeks later, he shot 
another one at Grand Forks Red 
Ray during the USBA Flight Series 
tournament.  

Jacob Herzog 
Shoots Two 300’s

TICKETS
* $25/person with reservation 
before May 8, 2024.  After May 
8, tickets will be $30/person.

Marv  Johnk  tu rned 85  on  
Thursday  March  28 th.Th is  
s e a s o n w i l l  m a r k  h i s  
• •59 th year • •  o f  bowl ing .

Marv Johnk 
Celebrates 85

$25/person *
   $175 for Reserved 
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ALSO:  Please forward the names of any 
bowlers that have passed away this year 
s o  w e  c a n  r e c o g n i z e  t h e m  f o r  a n   
'In Memorium' section during the banquet.

Use  
t h i s   

QR Code  
for tickets

Mike Pangelinan 
p i c k u p u p t h e 
always feared 7-10 
s p l i t d u r i n g 
F i r s t n i g h t e r s ’ 
League p l ay a t 
Sunset Lanes on 
March 20th.  More 
surprisingly, this is his 
second conversion 
of this split.

Mike 
Pangelinan 
Converts 
7-10 Split

Austen Carlsrud 
Shoots 300

Austen Carlsbad shot a 
300 game during Dakota 
League play at Sunset 
Lanes on  March 25th.
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FM USBC held our first ever (annual?) Queen of the Valley tournament 
on March 10th at You Betcha Bowing Center in Twin Valley, MN.  

Great bowling, good food and a wonderful time had by all.

Kim Morris took home the grand 
prize and custom-made trophy

Winners were (L-R): 
Heather Mackner, Sabrina Jenks, 

Kim Morris, Emily Grothmann, 
Cassie Olson
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I am ALWAYS interested in 
s to r ies , pho tos and o ther 
miscellaneous bowling-related 
information to include in this 
publication. Please help me out 
by submitting any  of your photos, 
amusing anecdotes or bowling 
information to me at:
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arnebee@gmail.com

Contact us with comments, suggestions or requests for further information: fmusbc@gmail.com

Annual Youth Banquet

Make sure that you “Like” us on Facebook to track events, 
tournament standings and other area bowling news.

Check out our Facebook page! All photos Left to Right:
1  C J Mousseau, Jay Bruns
2  Chezny Jobe, Bella Herzog, Ashley Lere,   
    Jordyn Atwood
3  Thomas Voltz, Cameron Bergseth
4  Kloe Emerson, Allie Ptak, Ava Jones,
    Sienna Reinert, Valeria Santiago-Martinez 
5  MJ Jones,  Chezny Jobe, Matt Voltz
6  Candy Herzog,  Maddie Orn, Matt Voltz

The 2024 Youth Banquet was held at Carl Ben Eielson Middle school on March 25th.  At the Banquet, the FM USBC 
awarded nearly $10,000 in scholarships .  If you are interested in learning more about the scholarships youth bowling has to 
offer, check out https://fmusbc.com/scholarship on our website.
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